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25th November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents              

 

Christmas in Pre-School 

As the festive season fast approaches, I thought it would be helpful to explain the various festivities taking place 

in Pre-School. 

  

Christmas Party 

Our Christmas Party will take place on Thursday 19th December, in the morning, in Pre-School, from 8.50 a.m. to 

11.50 a.m.  All children who attend Pre-School are invited to the party.  There will be no Pre-School session in the 

afternoon.   A party food list will be displayed in Pre-School.  Please ensure you make us aware of any allergies or 

specific dietary requirements.  Father Christmas will be making his annual appearance.   

 

Whole Nativity Rehearsal 

We would like all Pre-School children to attend a rehearsal for the Nativity on Friday 29th November.  If your 

child does not normally attend on a Friday morning, please could you bring them to Pre-School on this day at       

8.50 a.m., dressed in their costume.  They will be ready for collection at 10.00 a.m.  You are welcome to wait in   

Pre-School during this time, if your child does not normally attend the Friday morning session. 

 

Nativity Performances 

The Nativity performances will take place on Monday 2nd December at 1.30 p.m. (this is a dress rehearsal when 

siblings can come and watch) and Tuesday 3rd December at 6.00 p.m. (no younger siblings should attend on this 

evening).   On the evening of Tuesday 3rd December, children should arrive at school in their costume at 5.30 p.m. 

 

Christmas Rhyme Time 

You are welcome to join our Christmas Rhyme Time on Thursday 12th December at 11.20 a.m. and 2.45 pm.   

 

Please do not hesitate to come in and see me, if you have any queries.   

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Claire Covill 

 

Claire Covill (Mrs.) 

Pre-School Leader 
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